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As a family owned trucking company for 40+ years, we would be closing our doors if 

diesel powered trucking equipment was banned.  You will cripple this state if this bill 

passes.  We pay more than our fair share of expenses in this state & you need to 

take into account how many small companies you would be out of business if this Bill 

passes 


